
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year 4 Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 7 

Topic – End of Term 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

English This week the children will continue to write and publish their explanation texts 
on Volcanoes.  They will also be completing their end of year reading 
assessments. In addition, we will test the children on the Summer (2nd half) of 
year 3 and 4 spelling words. We will send home the complete list of year 3 and 
4 statutory words with the words highlighted that your child knows.  Any words 
not highlighted, children will need to learn over the Summer. For those children 
with all or nearly all the words highlighted, we will send home the list of year 5 
and 6 statutory words for them to start learning.   

Maths This week in Maths the children will be continuing with their revision on 
‘Statistics.’  They will be solving comparison, sum and difference problems 
using information presented in a range of graphical presentations including bar 
charts and tables. 
 

Topic In RE, the children will finish their work on religious pilgrimages. 
 
In Topic, the children will look at climate change and how it affects the polar 
regions, as well as preparing for a debate on climate change later in the week. 
 
The children really enjoyed the ‘Soundscape Arts Project’ on Friday. They built 
dens using materials from the environment.  
 
We will continue to talk about next year with the children as part of our 
transitional work.  
 

 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Garces this week. She has been a wonderful teaching assistant in 
4RR and we wish her all the best of luck for the future. 4RR will have a party on Wednesday afternoon to say 
goodbye to Miss Garces. The children in 4RR can bring in finger food to share for the party. Please could we 
ensure that food with nuts is not brought in. 

The children will be emptying their trays later this week. Could they bring in a bag to carry their work home?  

Tuesday 16th July- Our music concert will be to parents and carers in the morning and to the school in the 
afternoon. Any performers with musical instruments will need to bring them in the morning. 

Thursday 18th July is water day for Key Stage 2. Year 4 and 5 will be sharing a session from 2.10-2.40 pm. 
Children who wish to participate will need to have a change of clothes to bring into school as well as a towel 
and spare socks.  

Friday 19th July is our last day of term. In the morning, we will have a whole school celebration assembly 
outside (weather permitting) before ‘I’m a Head Teacher Get Me out of Here’. The school day will finish at 
1.30pm. 

We would love to thank the children for all their hard work this year. We look forward to teaching the children 
next year and hope you have a restful summer.  

Best wishes for the week ahead,  

Mrs Thomas and Miss Reynolds 

 


